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Please join us for our annual barbecue in Damper Creek

SUNDAY, 26 NOVEMBER, 12 NOON TO 3 PM

The Friends of Damper Creek is again holding its annual ‘thank you’
barbecue for our volunteers, supporters and friends. Please join us
to celebrate Damper Creek Reserve and the work of all who enjoy
this wonderful & restorative bushland setting.

For Your Diary

● Wednesday, 22 November, 7.30 pm, Alvie
Hall: General meeting and planning for the
end-of-year barbecue and other important
matters. Roger from the bush crew will be a
speaker at the meeting.

Damper Creek Doings is printed by Michael Gidley MP, as
a community service. Content is the responsibility of The
Friends of Damper Creek Reserve Inc.

Damper Creek is part of the Yarra catchment and is
financially supported by Melbourne Water and Monash
City Council.

Contributions to Damper Creek Doings are welcomed by
the Editor. Please submit content by email to the
secretary: secretary.dampercreek@gmail.com

If you see something in Damper Creek that you think
needs attention, please contact Monash Council on their
website and leave a report:
www.monash.vic.gov.au/contact/request-a-service


